
 

 

  

 
DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 24th September 2021                           
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
S1-6  Pupil Voice: Q&A with Mr Dempster, Head Teacher. Please come along to this very 

important session  on Tuesday September 28th 2nd break Room 2-04. Priority given to 
regular members.               Mr Das  

 
S1-S6  Tabletop Games club: Everyone welcome. A great space for people to play a variety of  

tabletop games, from Catan all the way to Magic the Gathering and Warhammer. Bring the 
games that you want to play. After school on Mondays, room 3.01.  Games can be left with Mr 
Kastelein in room 3.01 before registration.                                                             Mr Kastelein 

 
S1-6    Engage:   Interested in finding out more about Engage? 

Our talented S6 Media students have produced a short film which will tell you all about it.  
             Now showing on Teams! 
             If you'd like to attend on 28/09, you can register here: 
             https://boroughmuir-engage-280921.eventbrite.co.uk 
 
S1-6  Ski Race: The following pupils should come to see Mr Collard before the weekend to collect 

permission slip for the Ski Race.         Mr Collard 
 

Ellie Morrison 
Freya Paterson 
Sam Beattie 
Callum Hebden 
Callum Giles 
Gregor Wallace 
Daniel Leitch 
Louise Glendinning 
Henry Wiezend 
Lily Quinn 
Janna Cortes 
Jasmine Rose 
 

S1-6 Languages Club:  Languages Club got off to a great start this week! if you are interested in 
practicing a language or learning a new one come along and check it out.               Mr Sproull 

 
S1-2  Freshers’ Fair Today:  Friday 24th September is our Freshers’ Fair in the Assembly Hall.  S1 

are being taken to the event during periods 1 and 2 by their teachers.  S2 have the 
opportunity to go to the Assembly hall at break to have a look at clubs on offer this session. 
See you there.                          Ms Presly  

 
S1-2     Girls Football:  There will be a meeting at morning break on Friday for all S1 and S2 girls 
             interested in playing football in an after-school club.  Please meet Mr Thin in the Gym Hall at 
             the start of break.  All players are welcome, whether you have played football before or want  
             to try it for the first time.                        Mr Segall 
 
S3-4     Girls Football:  Girls Football for S3 and S4 is taking place on Monday, after school on the  
             MUGA.  Please get changed as quickly as possible and take your bags/clothes to the  
             MUGA.  Everyone is welcome, whether you have played before or would like to give it a try.  
                          Mr Segall  
                                 

    Duty Head – A Stratton 

https://boroughmuir-engage-280921.eventbrite.co.uk/


 

 

S1         Boys Football Trial:  A trial for the S1 boys football team will take place at Meggetland 3G 
             pitch on Tuesday 28th September at 16:00.  If you wish to take part, please make your way 
             there as soon as possible at the end of the school day.                   Mr Munro 
 
S2        Table Tennis Club – will be starting on Monday 27th September 15.30 – 16.30 in the Dance 
            Studio.  Any existing or new players welcome.      Mr Gilmore 
 


